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 mrs Francoise 

Findlay

COMMEM

AIL

2014/4525/P 08/09/2014  15:34:36 There is an extension at the adjacent house, no. 119 King Henry's Rd.  That extension has included a 

bay window to replicate the original that is to be demolished and the one on the floor above.   It would 

be desireable to do the same at no. 117.

1 Lower Merton 

Rise

NW3 3RA

 Jessica Feather OBJEMAIL2014/4525/P 30/08/2014  19:13:50 As the owner of a flat in the neighbouring building,119 King Henry's Road,I am very concerned that 

the size of the proposed extension and its use as a family dining area will bring about a material 

increase in both the level of noise and the length of time over which that noise will occur.It would help 

if the projection were to be reduced from the proposed 

4 metres and if the glass enclosures were both double glazed and fixed,that is incapable of being 

opened.

The other consequence of the proposal is to increase the likelihood of cooking smells,particularly if the 

glass enclosures were to be capable of being opened or if there were to be an extractor fan blowing 

cooking smells out of the kitchen from whence prevailing winds would take them in various 

directions.This is an increase in air pollution and a detraction from our right to quiet,undisturbed 

enjoyment.

119 King Henry's 

Road
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